
Moore Middle School:
Ready to Be a Royal

June 7, 2021



Moore Royal Celebrations!
● Moore’s Beta Club finished this year as a National Beta School 

of distinction.
● Our Girls’ Basketball team won its second consecutive division 

title.
● Students participated in virtual PBLs, two musical 

performances, a virtual holiday concert, Spring concerts, 
Honor’s Night, publishing our first digital school newspaper, 
Televising Moore Meals and Munchies, and having the 
Memorial Garden tribute to the fallen soldiers of Prince George 
County.

● After a rocky start, Moore’s student drop off and pick up has 
been compared to that of Chick Fil A, and many say we are 
better!



Thankful to be a Royal!
This year brought challenges like no other, and we are thankful to 
have the opportunity to work with some of the greatest kids you’ll 
ever find!  

We are also so thankful to have some of the greatest teachers at 
Moore.  It is because of their selfless dedication, we were able to 
have so many “Moore” celebrations.  The following video highlights 
these wonderful events that occured at Moore this year, and we are 
so very thankful to all of those who helped make them happen.

https://youtu.be/Fg2hReC9ECQ

https://youtu.be/Fg2hReC9ECQ


Ready to Be a Royal!
For years, Moore Middle School had the tradition of selecting a theme 
for each year.  Last year’s theme was:  I’mPossible II: Finish the 
Mission.  We are glad to say that that mission is finally completed!

Moore Middle School recognizes the important role it has with 
establishing the pride that aligns with being a Royal in Prince George 
County.  So, we have decided not to have a theme for next year, but a 
motto.  The motto is: Ready to Be a Royal! This motto will carry on 
from year to year.  Our goal is to develop on what the elementary 
schools started and continue to prepare each and every student to be 
their best.  At Moore Middle School, we are READY TO BE A ROYAL!
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